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From: Richard Dudley
To: Erasmia Lois; Ray Gallucci/
Date: Thu, Jan 8, 2004 8:04 AM
Subject: Re: Workshop on 1/22 - 1/23

Are we planning to invite nuclear industry representatives, or are all of the experts NRC employees or
contractors?

Dick

>> Ray Gallucci 01/07/04 04:38PM >>> PW
It is my understanding that this meeting will be open only to invited HRA experts, so is not a general
meeting. Does such a meeting need a notice, other than just an internal one? I am assuming Erasmia
will schedule since she has other RES-related work to discuss with the contractors.

>> Richard Dudley 01/07/04 03:08PM >>> t
Are you preparing a meeting notice for this or is it done and I just missed it?

Thanks!!

CC: Eva Brown


